
Announcements, September 8, 2024 

 

• Rooted Rhythm materials are available in the Gathering Place. 
Please pick those up if you haven’t gotten yours get. If you’re 
interested in joining a Rooted Group, drop by the table for 
more information 

• Gathering of the Girls: Grow Where God Plants you mini 

retreat will be held here at TNAZ this coming Friday Evening 

September 13th and Saturday September 14th.  Ladies you 

don’t want to miss this great opportunity for worship, fellowship 

and hearing from God’s word.  Cost is Free. Please register 

online.  See Pastor Julie for more information. 

• Team World Vision Launch will be on Sunday, September 15th.  

See Pastor Chris for more details and to sign up. 

• Flock Night, Sunday September 15th 5-7pm at the Sutton’s 

Club house.  See Pastor Ray or Jan for what to bring. 

• Alabaster Offering will be received on Sunday, September 22. 

Pick up your Alabaster box today and put all of your saved 

change and money and then bring back on September 22. 

• See the bulletin for additional activities and ministries available 

here at TNAZ.    

Check for celebration offering if in the middle of the service and 

then invite ushers forward and pray. 

 

 


